
 

VISITORS / PARENT INFORMATION ORTHOPÄDISCHE KINDERKLINIK ASCHAU                

Dated: 08.04.2023 

Dear Patients, Parents and accompanying persons of patients, 

in order to be protected from infections in the future and to ensure smooth operation in the 

house, we ask you to observe the following visitor rules: 

 

• We have fix visiting hours between 07:00 a.m. to 04:00 p.m.  

 

• The general hygiene rules (minimum distance, hand hygiene, sneezing etiquette, 

etc.) must be strictly adhered to. 

 

• During the entire inpatient stay, it is generally not permitted to leave the clinic 

premises. 

 

➔ For any further questions, please feel free to contact our reception team  

at 08052 / 171- 0 or via e-mail: empfang@kiz-chiemgau.de   

Thank you so much for your understanding! 


